

2, Acropoleos Ave. & Glafkou, Strovolos P.O.Box 21657, 1511 Nicosia, Cyprus

Tel: +357 22 665102

Fax: +357 22 669459 Email: info@oeb.org.cy Website: www.oeb.org.cy

## **Director General's Office**

Ref.163/2017

23 March, 2017

Ms. Carolyn Fairbairn
Director General
Confederation of British Industry (CBI)
Cannon Place
78 Cannon Street
London.

Dear Ms. Fairbairn

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Cyprus Employers & Industrialists Federation (OEB) and the Cypriot business community, we wish to convey our deepest condolences and express our firm solidarity to the families of the victims of the terrorist attack carried out in London on 22 March 2017.

We condemn the heinous terrorist attack and express our full support to, and solidarity with, the government and people of the United Kingdom. At this difficult moment, our thoughts are with the victims and their families.

Yours sincerely, and best regards,

MICHALIS ANTONIOU

Director General

MA/MKF MKF170405EPI

